
G.S.O. Announcement 

With an Eye to the Future: G.S.O. Staff Positions 

We are updating our file of applications from A.A. members who are interested in being 
considered for possible future openings for the position of G.S.O. staff member. G.S.O. 
staff people are A.A.s who carry out rotating assignments and correspond with A.A.s 
throughout the world on all aspects of recovery and service. Additionally, they represent 
G.S.O. at A.A. functions throughout the U.S. and Canada and provide the primary staff 
support for the General Service Board. Currently there are 11 staff members who cover 
a variety of assignments including:  Public Information, Treatment/Accessibilities/Remote 
Communities, Literature, Cooperation with the Professional Community, Corrections, 
International and the General Service Conference.  

Minimum qualifications include the following:  a minimum of six years continuous sobriety; 
legally authorized to work in the U.S., a background in service at the group and district 
and area levels; business or professional experience; and excellent communication and 
organizational skills. Another consideration is a willingness to relocate to New York, if 
necessary. In addition, fluency in French and/or Spanish with excellent oral and written 
skills will be considered a plus for all candidates. 

If you are interested or would like more information, please contact: Director of Staff 
Services via email at directorstaffservices@aa.org or by postal mail at: Box 459, Grand 
Central Station, New York, NY 10163. 
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